

October 21, 2016

Guilford County Board of County Commissioners Attn: Ariane Webb, Deputy Clerk to the Board Po Box 3427 Greensboro, NC 27402

Re: Reappointment of Richard Newbill, ETJ Representative

Dear Ms. Webb:

Richard Newbill is an ETJ Representative on the Jamestown Planning Board. Mr. Newbill's term expired on 5-11-2016. The Town Council voted to reappoint Richard Newbill as an ETJ Representative to serve another term. At their April 19, 2016 meeting, the Council voted to reappoint Mr. Newbill to another 5 year term with an expiration date of 5/11/2021.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Kindest Regards,

Marcha

Martha Wolfe, CMC, NCCMC

Town Clerk

Town of Jamestown